Minister, AGRI AGRI:EX

From: Popham.MLA, Lana <Lana.Popham.MLA@leg.bc.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2017 9:59 AM

To: Minister, AGRI AGRI:EX

Subject: FW: Thank you - Caucus Breakfast October 23, 2017

Attachments: WSF - Lana Popham Thank you Letter - November 6, 2017.pdf

From: Emilie Piry [mailto:emilie@goodhopecannery.com]

Sent: November 6, 2017 3:51 PM

To: Popham.MLA, Lana < <u>Lana.Popham.MLA@leg.bc.ca</u>> **Subject:** Thank you - Caucus Breakfast October 23, 2017

Dear Honourable Minister Popham,

On behalf of Mr. Tony Allard and WSF, please find attached a letter expressing his gratitude to you for taking the time join them at the Caucus Breakfast on October 23, 2017.

Please feel free to contact me at any time should you have any questions or concerns.

Best Regards,

Emilie Piry
Operations Manager | Good Hope Cannery

Email: emilie@goodhopecannery.com | Phone: 778-862-3985



November 6, 2017

Honourable Lana Popham, MLA. Minister of Agriculture Saanich South Room 325, Parliament Buildings Victoria, BC V8V 1X4

Delivered by email: lana.popham.MLA@leg.bc.ca

Dear Honourable Minister Popham,

On behalf of the members of Wild Salmon Forever (WSF), I am very thankful for you taking the time to join us at our Caucus Breakfast reception that WSF hosted on October 23, 2017 in Victoria.

We all want to see the finfish aquaculture industry grow and contribute to our economy without harming our priceless wild salmon economy and are gratified to know that land-based closed-containment systems now present a viable and sustainable alternative. We are appreciative of you and your government for your commitment to protect British Columbia's wild salmon.

If would like more information or have any additional questions we would be happy to meet with you. Please contact Emilie Piry at emilie@goodhopecannery.com or by phone at 778-862-3985 to arrange a time that would best suit your schedule.

Sincerely,

Tony Allard

Chairman, Wild Salmon Forever

alland